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Roberta DiMezza

From: The Hevner Family <thevner1@cox.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2024 7:20 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB 7374 - CCW Reciprocity - SUPPORT

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Esteemed Legislators –  
 
As a tax paying, law abiding consƟtuent in RI D46, this email is to inform you that I strongly SUPPORT HB 7374 or the 
CCW Reciprocity Law.   
 
Thank you for your aƩenƟon to this issue. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Thomas B. Hevner, Jr. 
33 Cullen Hill Road 
Lincoln, RI  02865 
401-450-9653 – Cell 
 
 


